

Pleasant View Home Quarterly Newsletter



Happy Summer to everyone from Pleasant View Home! We have been having lots of fun in the sun in between the much needed rain showers. Our staff and residents are looking forward to many more days of fun and fellowship while the days are long before the crisp fall weather returns.

We enjoyed Nursing Home week and celebrated with food fun and fellowship to celebrate meaningful connections with family, friends, and community and we are so grateful to everyone who showed up to help and partake in the festivities!

We would like to take this chance to welcome our new Dietary Manger, Tracy Myers! We are excited to have you as part of the team! We are looking forward to the Inman schools returning to class August 11th and celebrating Grandparents Day on September 11th in the coming months.

Please remember to Like us on Facebook to keep up with all the fun goings on here at the facility!

7/7	Darla Bair	9/4	Terry Fay
7/7	Fred Lutz	9/9	Eldo Kroeker
7/20	Nadine Bonham	9/10	Albert Gaeddert
7/28	Fred Lutz	9/11	Anna Grace Flickinger
7/30	Larry Ashcraft	9/14	Joleen Ediger
8/5	Linda Daniel	9/14	Mark Wyatt
8/12	Adeline Friesen	9/15	Merle Binder
8/12	Elizabeth Brandon	9/17	Karen Fay
8/17	Patricia Cohron	9/26	Wendy Brayton



Happy Birthday!!!



(Above) Now that the weather has warmed up and given us plenty of sunshine to enjoy, our residents have been enjoying walking club and fishing at the Inman Park Pond, we even had a fishing derby for residents to enjoy! We are enjoying the long light ours as much as we can!



This years Nursing Home week's theme was Creating and Nurturing Connections. To enjoy the connection of family PVH hosted a BBQ for our residents and their families to enjoy, and Kansas weather didn't disappoint with lots of sun and warmth. Thank you to everyone who attended!

Matthew 9:37, 38

Then [Jesus] said to His disciples, "The harvest truly is plentiful; but the laborers are few. Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into His harvest."

Matthew 13:39

[Jesus speaking] The enemy who sowed them is the devil; the harvest is the end of the age; and the reapers are the angels.

As I write these words near the end of June, the local wheat farmers are busily harvesting their crop; and amazingly from the reports that I hear, the return is better than expected. Returns of 40-50 bushels per acre, with test weights of at least 60 have been reported. The farmers are glad; and Christian farmers are thankful to the Lord for His gracious blessing. As students of the Bible, God's Word, we know of another "harvest," the "harvest of souls." A local church sent several of its members to Peru on a missions trip; they shared the gospel. Children and adults listened to various members proclaim the message and invited them to trust in Christ. Several Peruvians prayed to receive Jesus Christ as their personal Savior. This is the mission of the Church. One day there will be a great harvest in which the Lord Himself will send His angels to collect the redeemed. Those not collected will be left in the field to suffer an eternal fate separated from the love and grace of God. Now is the time to receive Him; do it today!

Are you desirous of getting into God's Word on a deeper level? Each week I present a chapel message which may be viewed on the PVH channel Two any time of the day. Currently, I am teaching through Paul's letter to the Colossians. A new Bible study on Romans is taught each Wednesday at 12:30 P.M. We meet in Phase One Commons next to the Coffee Shop. Come meet with us; we'd love to have you join in the discussion. Also, real chapel services are held twice monthly. This month's speakers are Pastor Al Magnuson, interim pastor of Zoar Mennonite Church (July 14), and Pastor Eric Buller, pastor of Hoffnungsau Mennonite Church (July 28).

Passing on to receive their eternal reward were 1) Lois Ronsick on April 17, 2) Ida Gisick on April 26, and 3) Nola Gaeddert on June 8. May God comfort the hearts of those who grieve their departure; and may they draw near to the Lord Jesus in their occasions of sadness.



- Right to privately receive visitors of his/her choosing at time of his/ her choosing subject to resident's right to deny visitation when applicable, and in a manner that does not impose on the rights of another
- Right to form and participate in Resident Council and family and representative have the right to form and participate in Family Council to discuss issues and concerns about the facility's policies and operations
- Each resident has the right to have family member and representative to be involved in the care of the resident and in the life of the facility including inspection of the resident's medical record with signed approval of the resident
- Facility will allow representative of Office of State Long-Term Care Ombudsman to examine resident's medical, social, and administrative records in accordance with State law





Our Mission:

It is the mission of Pleasant View Home to provide a safe, comfortable, Christian environment where individuals may recover as well as live life to the fullest.